
Leave your earphones out so that 

you can hear traffic warning signals 

and focus on your surroundings, 

not your cell phone.

Use only a marked pedestrian 

walkway to cross traffic lanes and 

observe all pedestrian signals.

Cyclists should wear reflective  

and protective gear, observe  

traffic lights, and follow the rules 

of the road.

Please visit 395ExpressLanes.com/pentagon for the latest project information.

PEDESTRIAN SAFETY 
As construction for the South Parking “Pork Chop” Lot approaches, please be mindful of 
construction zones and exercise safety. The Pentagon is among the busiest transportation 
hubs in the National Capital Region, which means drivers, cyclists and pedestrians must stay 
alert as well as walk and drive defensively. Please review pedestrian safety tips below:
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Use extra caution in parking lots, 

as vehicles can move at any time.

Pay attention to Pentagon Police 

officers and obey their instructions.

Drivers should be vigilant,  

observe all traffic signs, and 

maintain the posted speed limit.


